
To All Alberta School Board Superintendents, 

  

We are contacting you at this time to advise you that the 2017 annual application deadline 

of March 1
st
, 2017  for the John Hasselfield Endowment Foundation Scholarship Program is 

quickly approaching.  As mentioned in prior years’ correspondence, the Board of the Foundation 

offers one (1) round of scholarships each year in the Spring. 

  

Attached is the Scholarship Application Form and the Program Guidelines are located on the 

website; please click on the following link for this 

information:  http://www.johnhasselfield.com/applandselect.html.  Please note that there is a pdf 

fillable John Hasselfield Endowment Foundation Application for Funding form on this page.  We 

will send out a reminder in early January as well as early February regarding the March 1
st
, 

2017 deadline. 

  

Please be sure to check out our newly revised website which offers highlights of previous 

scholarship recipients and their stories.  We invite you to read through their stories and share 

them with other educators in your school board.  You will also find more detailed information 

about the Foundation and the events we hold each year to continue to raise funds for this 

program. 

 

Please ensure that schools within your jurisdiction continue to be informed of this worthwhile 

scholarship opportunity. If you need any further information, please don't hesitate to contact us 

directly or access the foundation's website at www.johnhasselfield.com. 

 

As always, we would greatly appreciate it if you could contact us directly if you are not the 

appropriate person with whom we should be communicating in your school board and advise us 

of the correct individual as soon as conveniently possible so that we can continue to maintain up-

to-date mailing lists. 

 

On behalf of the John Hasselfield Endowment Foundation, 

 

Vel Hasselfield, Director 

Lori Green, Membership Coordinator  
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